
 

 

  
8th March 2023 
 
 
  
Dear Parents 
 
Stoke on Trent College are part of the National Multiply Programme and have chosen St Teresa’s 
to deliver a 2-hour Maths session.  The session is suitable for parents who have children in Year 3, 
4, 5 & 6. 

 
The aim is to support parents to help their children with their homework and help break down any 
barriers and build your confidence in Maths. 

 
The 2-hour session for parents only will be on Tuesday 21st March 9.15 -11.15.  Places are limited 
so you will be notified directly if you have a place. 

 
This community Numeracy session delivered by Stoke on Trent College is a great opportunity and I 
hope you are able to join us on 21st March. 
 
Many thanks  
 
 
Mrs L Smith 

Family Support and Attendance 
 
>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>> 

 
Stoke on Trent College Community Numeracy Sessions 

 
I am interested in a place on the Numeracy Session 
 
Child’s Name ..........................................................................................Class.................................... 
 
Parent’s Name.................................................................................................   


